
From: Dave Trumble 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 11:13 AM 
To: Fiona Hamilton 
Subject: Kincardine Pride Parade 

Greetings; 

I am sending this in hopes that you will share this invitation to participate in Kincardine's Annual Pride 
Parade with Brockton Council members and Brockton Municipal employees. 

Kincardine Pride has received tremendous support from many businesses and organizations committed 
to advancing awareness and dialogue around LGBTQ issues in our community/region.  The Municipality 
of Brockton is invited to demonstrate its support for Inclusiveness by Celebrating Gender Diversity along 
with us on June 22, 2019 at 11 a.m.  In addition to making a historical statement against LGBTQ 
discrimination, homophobia and harassment in public, schools and workplaces, Brockton would also be 
showing a welcoming position to businesses, tourists and organizations as well as is. 

Please also see our social media for more and please feel free to share and to contact us with any 
questions or comments.  

Sincerely, 

Dave 

Dave Trumble 
Vice-President, Bruce County 
Grey-Bruce Labour Council 
https://greybrucelabour.wordpress.com/ 
https://www.facebook.com/GBlabour/ 
https://twitter.com/@GreyBruceDi1 
519 955 1061 
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